
 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 

 
REF. NO. PSSD/BAC-NOA NO. 2022-086 

 

  June 22, 2022 

 

MA. LIZA MIGRATO 
Representative 
Integrated Computer Systems, Inc. 
3F Limketkai Bldg., 
Ortigas Avenue, Greenhills 
San Juan City 

 

Dear Ms. Migrato: 
 
This is to advise you that upon the recommendation of the Philippine Guarantee 
Corporation Bids and Awards Committee, the contract for the Procurement of 
Hyper Converged Infrastructure/PGC-BAC-2022-005G is awarded to Integrated 
Computer Systems, Inc. in the amount of Pesos: Twelve Million One Hundred 
Twenty-Six Thousand Three Hundred Eighty (Php12,126,380.00), inclusive of all 
applicable taxes. 

 

Integrated Computer Systems, Inc. is therefore required within ten (10) calendar 
days from receipt of this Notice of Award, to formally enter into contract with us and 
to post a performance security within the same ten (10) calendar days. Failure to 
enter into the said contract shall constitute a sufficient ground for the cancellation of 
this award. For this requirement, you can coordinate with Mr. Lloyd A. Sioson of the 
Information Technology Department at lasioson@philguarantee.gov.ph. 

 

Kindly signify your agreement to the contents of this Notice of Award by signing 
under the word “CONFORME” below and by returning to us the signed duplicate 
copy of this letter within three (3) calendar days from receipt. 

 

Very truly yours, 
 

ALBERTO E. PASCUAL 
President and CEO 

CONFORME: 

 

(Signature above printed name) 
 

 

(Date and Time) 

MA. LIZA D. MIGRATO 

June 23,2022 




